9/28/2020 Stale.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Fwd: Exploration in La Plata Canyon

STATE OF
COLORADO West - DNR, Lucas <lucas.west@state.co.us>

Fwd: Exploration in La Plata Canyon
1 message

DRMS - DNR, DMGweb <dnr_dmg_web@state.co.us> Mon, Sep 28, 2020 at 7:50 AM
To: Lucas West - DNR <lucas.west@state.co.us>, Travis Marshall - DNR <travis.marshall@state.co.us>
Cc: Russ Means - DNR <russ.means@state.co.us>, Camille Mojar - DNR <camille.mojar@state.co.us>

Good morning everyone:
I'm forwarding the following message from ocur DMG website.
Thank you

Eléni

COLORADO
Divigsion of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
dnr_dmg_web@state.co.us | https://mining.state.co.us

------ Forwarded message ---------

From: Robbin Clark <clark.robbin@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Sep 27, 2020 at 6;:55 PM

Subject: Exploration in La Plata Canyon

To: <dnr_dmg_web@state.co.us>

| strongly object to Metalic Minerals Corp. doing exploratory drilling in La Plata canyon. Although it sounds like the
exploration would not cause disruption of the area, if something is found and mining moves forward, the entire
complexion of the area is going to change. Scars on the landscape, trucks in and out.. to name a few. This process
should underge a complete impact and environmental review. Seems like corners are being cut, and this is being green-
lighted too fast.

Please reconsider approval for drilling.

Sincerely,

Robbin Clark
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